
Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
 
Our  school will begin  conducting our annual ​Vision and Hearing screenings​​ over the next 
several weeks.  We conduct these screenings because Vision and/or Hearing problems  can 
place your child at risk for learning difficulties.  
 
The following grades  are screened annually: 

- Junior Kindergarten 
- Kindergarten 
- First Grade  
- Third Grade 
- Fifth Grade 
- Seventh Grade 
- New Students 

 
Parents will only be notified of results if further evaluation is recommended. 
 
If for any reasons, you do not want your child to be screened.  Please fill out the form  below 
and return to School Clinic. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Colleen Beck R.N. B.S.N. 
 
 
 
 
 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
Student Name:_________________________________________  Grade:_________ 
 
I do not want my child to have screenings for: 

_____ Hearing 
_____ Vision 

 
_____________________________________________ Date____________ 
(Parent/Guardian Signature) 


